
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 7/17/2012 1:45:20 PM

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd) 

sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
To:
Cc:
Bcc:

Subject: RE: LI32 Colma Relocation

Will do.

Redacted

Regulatory Compliance
PG&E - Gas Engineering & Operations
375 N. Wiget Ln., Walnut Creek, CA

Redacted
Redacted

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 1:38 PM
To:| Redacted |
Cc: sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov 
Subject: L132 Colma Relocation

Redact
ed

I spoke with Sunil yesterday about the South San Francisco and Colma replacement projects 
this summer. The South San Francisco project is on Mission Road and we hope to start that 
work in the field next week and complete most work by August 15. The Colma project is on 
Hillside Blvd and we expect to start that one in the second half of August. Both of these are on 
Line 132.1 Redacted is the lead project manager on these for PG&E.

Sunil has expressed interest in observing some of the work on the Colma project given its 
slight relocation and possible environmental concerns. Can you work with |Reda jo keep Sunil 
up-to-date on the start and progress of that project? He or his staff may want to visit sometime 
in August/September.

SB GT&S 0038111
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Fm cc:ing Sunil as an FYI.

Reda . Feel free to call if you have questions.Thanks
rl-prl

Shilpa

415-973-3186
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